
Sayeed al- Hakeem: al-Mihrab martyr’s approach is to serve the people

 On Wednesday 7th of august, Sayeed Amar al-Hakeem the head of the Islamic Supreme Council of

Iraqi called the staff of al-Mihrab martyrs for being always with the way of the religious

authority, and to be opened to the society levels with the need to maintain the visions and

approaches of al-Mihrab martyrs’.

This has come during his visit and meeting with al-Mihrab martyrs staff in Basra province.

Al-Hakeem followed up on the organizational activities during Ramadan and the extent to which

people from these activities.

Al-Hakeem called the staffs to be in touch with people, receive and hear their concerns and

work to solve their problems which is al-Mihrab martyrs approach


